E B SCRIPPS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Everyone a Reader 

Volunteer Program
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Volunteer Positions Available
Make a difference in the life of a child!
Who:
Interested adults (parents, grandparents, neighbors, aunts, uncles…) to tutor children one-on-one in reading in grades 1, 2 & 3.
When:

One day a week, 1.5 hours a day
What:
Volunteers will listen to each child read for 15 minutes and reinforce reading strategies being taught in the classroom.

Training:
Required for first-time tutors.  October 4, 2012, 
9:00 a.m.– 12:00 noon, in EBS Multi-Purpose 
Room.  Refreshments served!

Benefits:
* Students tutored three times a week improve an average of 6 reading levels.

*Volunteers learn reading strategies that work well with all children.

* Rewarding experience for both student and volunteer.

Contact:
Cindy Thomas, EAR Volunteer Tutor




858-693-1818
cindyjt@san.rr.com
Please leave children at home.  No babysitting or childcare will be provided.
Please RSVP to Cindy Thomas, so we are prepared with the correct materials for everyone.  
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